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PACE is withdrawing the requirement for an appropriate ICD-10 code 
to be submitted upon all claim submissions for reimbursement of 
Insulin and HIV medications.   
 

 PACE currently accepts a diagnosis code when it is submitted 
as part of the claim.   

 
The Program thanks the pharmacies that are currently providing that 
data.   
 

 The diagnostic information is invaluable to PACE when 
reviewing a cardholder medication history profile and would ask 
pharmacies not providing the information to consider doing so 
in the future.               

 
 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


